
 

 
 

 

 

2022-23 Annual Report of the Review Committee of the Duke Law School Policy on 

Prohibited Discrimination, Harassment, and Related Misconduct during Student 

Recruiting  

 

Annual Report 

This report is issued in accordance with the Duke Law School Policy on Prohibited 

Discrimination, Harassment, and Related Misconduct during Student Recruiting (available 

https://law.duke.edu/career/nondiscrimination/). The Policy and Procedures require the Review 

Committee to prepare and distribute a report at least annually to the community describing recent 

alleged policy violations reported on a Complaint Form pursuant to this policy, along with 

measures recommended and/or taken by the Law School and the employer in question.  

Incidents Reported During the 2022-23 Academic Year 

There were no violations or incidents reported during the 2022-23 academic year pursuant to the 

Law School’s policies. 

 


